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Friday 17th December 2021 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

As we countdown towards the Christmas holiday, we wish to thank you for 

your support during another ‘challenging’ term for many of our Trust schools.  

 

Your children continue to be simply amazing and although we have not 

been able to return to ‘normal’ completely, it has been wonderful to for our 

children to be together in school, and to experience activities like swimming, 

a pantomime, and even to hold our first ‘live’ performance for many months.  

 

All our Trust schools will close on Friday December 17th and reopen to children 

on Wednesday January 5th 2022.  

 

As a family of schools, we have decided to set the same Christmas homework 

for every child in every class. 

 

Your child’s homework is to try to complete one, or more, of the following tasks: 

 

 Go for a walk with family and friends; 

 Use your art and craft skills to make something you have never made 

before; 

 Watch a Christmas-themed film, or Christmas-sy TV show; 

 Do a task to help your mum or dad or other family member; 

 Eat Christmas food; 

 In the event of snow – build a snowman or snowlady; 

 Enjoy your Christmas holiday – you and the whole family have earned it! 

 

If you wish to take a photograph of any of the above, or just keep some 

memories from these, we would love you to share them in school. 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year  

from all of the staff and Trustees in each of the five schools within  

The Moorlands Primary Federation. 


